
Brunswick and Adelaide PCSO Monthly Update 

 

Hello everyone! This is your current ward update for Brunswick and Adelaide, looking back at 
the month just gone, and offering current crime prevention advice.  

 

Within the month of September: 

- Reports of ASB decreased slightly from 68 reports in August to 50 reports in September. 
- Burglary increased with 3 reports in September  
- There were 9 reports of criminal damage in September   

 

Patrols: 

There were 20 separate directed patrols last month, with a combined duration of 1300 minutes 
of patrol. 

 

Key Priorities: 

- For a reduction of ASB/drug use/drug dealing in the green spaces. 
- To see more patrols in hotspot areas 

 

Key date: 

 

I am on a ward day on Sunday 19th October. I will be patrolling in the local area and will be in the 
following locations: 

Brunswick Square – 11am 

Palmeira Square – 2pm 

Please come and see me if you would like to discuss anything! 

 

Meetings 

The next LAT meetings are currently being discussed between the councillors and myself. The 
new dates for these meetings will be posted in next month’s Sussex Alerts edition.  

 

How to contact Sussex Police 

999 – emergency  

101 – non-emergency  



Sussex Police website online form – non-emergency  

Crimestoppers – anonymous non-emergency  

Reporting through the official channels is crucial, as we are then able to allocate the correct 
officer/department to make contact with you. 

 

If you see me out and about, please feel free to say hello! Once again, thanks for reading        

 


